
FOUNDED 1965 

 

AN INVITATION TO  THE 

NUMISMATIC SOCIETY OF VICTORIA 
TO OUR 

2018 ANNUAL CHRISTMAS MEETING 
 

 
To be held on Monday 3rd December—Commencing at 7.30pm 

“Christian Community Church”  
5-7 McDonald Street, Morwell  3840 

 

SPEAKER   

  —  Mr. VINCE VERHYEN — 

‘BRITISH COINS SENT TO AUSTRALIA  

IN THE COLONIAL YEARS  

FROM 1820—1850’ 

Any queries please 
contact the Presi-
dent -Tilo Junge  on  5152 
6046  
or contact us via  
yenrav57@gmail.com  (email ) 
or P.O.Box 40 Bairnsdale 
3875  

ALL WELCOME 
 

SUPPER PROVIDED 


